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JUN 021994
Docket No. 030-09164
License No. 47-15473-01

Charleston Area Medical Center
ATIN: Mr. Phillip H. Goodwin

President and Chief
Executive Officer

P. O. Box 1547
Charleston, West Virginia 25236

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 47-15473-01/93-01
'Thank you for your response of May 12, 1994, to our Notice of Violation,

issued on April 15, 1994, concerning activities conducted under NRC License
No. 47-15473-01. We have evaluated your response and found that it meets the
requirements of 10 CFR 2.201.

Item 3 of your response states that your Quality Management Program for
brachytherapy will be maintained by Charleston Radiation Therapy Consultants,
Inc. and reviewed by the Charleston Area Medical Center (CAMC) Radiation '

Safety Office. As discussed between Mr. John Krepshaw, of your staff, and Mr.
Michael Fuller of my staff, by telephone, on June 1, 1994, the responsibility
for the implementation and management oversight of the Quality Management
Program at CAMC resides with CAMC.

.

We will examine the implementation of your corrective actions during future
inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY
DAVID R McCulnCb IsDouglas M. Collins, Chief

Nuclear Materials Safety and
Safeguards Branch
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